
January 20, 2017

     BE A SUPERHERO READER IN FEBRUARY!
I love to read month will be starting in February. More
details will be sent home in your student's Friday Folder
on Friday, January 27th, so please watch for this 
information.  Thank you!

Mid-Trimester 2
You will find mid-trimester 2 grades in this week's
Friday Folder for students in grades 3 through 5. Be
sure to check your student's Friday Folder for their 
progress report. If  you have any questions or concerns,
feel free to contact your child's teacher. 

Title I
Please look over your child's winter progress reports from our benchmarking period. If  you
have any questions or concerns, please contact your child's teacher, Mrs. Henning 
(j.henning@isd511.net) or Miss Williamson (a.williamson@isd511.net).

PTO Meeting
The next PTO Meeting date has been changed from Monday, January 23rd
to Thursday, January 26th. The meeting will be at 6:30p.m. in the 
Elementary Commons. You are welcome to join us if  you are interested in
helping us plan our next Mother/Son event!
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Every Minnesota School District is required by law to maintain an annual birth - 5 year old
census. This information is used by the Minnesota Department of  Education to determine
our District's share of  State Education dollars. 

The Adrian School District will uses the Census data to notify district parents about ECFE 
(Early Childhood & Family Education) classes, Preschool Screening (starting at age 3), and
Kindergarten Roundup held in the Spring prior to school entrance.

Please notify the school if  you have had a recent addition to your family. You can complete
a census form (found on our school website, (www.isd511.net) or call the school (483.2225.)

Influenza A has been confirmed in our area. It is important to know signs and
symptoms of  the flu versus a cold.

If  you suspect your student has the flu, please keep them home.
Remember to use proper hand-washing techniques to decrease the the spread of  both of  
these illnesses. 
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